
                                                                                                                      

  

 

Board Meetings are held monthly, the 3rd 

Tuesday of every month. Locations change so 

please email if you would like to come or need 

information.  Pwsdno5@gmail.com 

 

 

NEW MAILING ADDRESS 

Covid showed us we could work any 

where we wanted to.  Bonnie Burton who 

has been with the Water/Sewer District 

since 2010 as the Clerk – Board Member – 

Bookkeeper has moved.  Due to Bonnie’s 

vast knowledge, we are keeping her on 

with the district.   

Bonnie is still your first person to call if you 

notice a water or sewer problem or if you 

have questions or a billing issue.  The 

following is the information you will need. 

PWSD#5 

1767 Lakewood Ranch Blvd PMB 286 

Bradenton, Florida 34211 

Phone # 573-280-5416 

Bonnie will still be present by Zoom on our 

monthly meetings and will come back to 

Missouri Quarterly for the PWSD#5 

meetings. 

AUTO PAY 

If you have your account on auto pay with 

your bank, please make sure you change 

the mailing address and the amount that is 

due quarterly to $246. 

CREDIT CARD 

If you would like to pay by credit card here 

is the link: 

https://connect.ebizcharge.net/PWSD5 
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Exciting times for the PWSD #5!  We are 

continuing with the new well and pump house 

construction project.  

The site clearing and rock removal has begun 

and is being performed by Kenny Carroll 

Excavating.  

The district engineer is Darren Krehbiel of 

Krehbiel Consultants. Two bids were received 

for the drilling of the well and pump house.  

PWSD#5 Board of Directors are in 

conversations with Old Kinderhook 

representatives and we hope to partner with 

them to provide water services with the new 

well.  A decision will be made by early 2024.  

The initial funds for the project are via 

Camden County ARPA (American Rescue 

Plan Act) and is a grant. 

Rate Increase – At the November Board 

meeting, the Directors unanimously voted to 

increase rates minimally ($2) monthly and will be 

reflected on your January Bill. This will cover 

additional debt service or equipment replacement. 
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